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[Urgent] Request for Responses to the Interview Questions of Radyo5 re:
Sibuyan Island
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SCIS Public Information Division <scis.pid@denr.gov.ph> Fri, Feb 3, 2023 at 9:55 PM
To: DENR MIMAROPA Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, mines_4b@yahoo.com, "ENGR. ROLAND A. DE
JESUS, CESO V" <region4db@mgb.gov.ph>

04 February 2023

Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
DENR Region MIMAROPA

ATTENTION: Engr. Glenn Marcel C. Noble
Regional Director
Mines and Geosciences Bureau
Regional Office MIMAROPA

Dear Director Claudio,

We would like to request the assistance of your office in creating a response to the interview questions of Radyo5 for
the program "Ted Failon DJ Chacha sa Radyo5" regarding the alleged destructive mining operations in Sibuyan
island.

Attached for your reference is the formal request letter.

The responses to the interview questions will be subject for approval of the concerned officials at DENR Central
Office and will be used as a guide for the DENR Official who will be assigned to the interview.

Hoping for your kindest consideration, Ma'am.
Thank you very much!

Regards,

Sheela Legaspi

Public Relations Assistant

Public Information Division

Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service

DENR Central Office
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